BELDING-CORTICELLI IMPROVEMENT COMMITTEE

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

The July 10, 2015 meeting of the Belding-Corticelli Improvement Committee
is CANCELLED.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Friday, August 14, 2015 at 9AM in the Merrill Seney
Community Room, Town Hall.

Respectfully submitted,
Mary Ann Chinatti
Director of Planning & Development
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